Tie-Dye & Water Bottle Rockets!
Parents,

We’re starting the year off with a blast by making tie-dye t-shirts and building and launching water bottle rockets! 

Tie-Dying T-Shirts - Please sign up to help!!

Friday, September 13th, 12:15 – 12:55 in the classroom. We need at least 3 parent helpers. Students should bring in their white t-shirts ASAP. Please let us know if you need one provided and if you would like to donate an extra t-shirt please send in adult medium, or large. We have an assembly at 1:00 so we’ll start right away!
----------------------------------------------------------
Water Bottle Rockets - the 2nd week of school

Building Rockets: 
Monday 9/16 and Tues. 9/17, @ _______________________________________
 Each student needs to bring:  a 16 to 20 ounce empty (and clean) soda bottle ASAP (water bottles are too thin).

Need 3 volunteers for both days - 






no experience necessary! We need to borrow COOL-MELT glue guns and glue sticks.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Launch Rockets: Friday 9/20, 12:30 - 1:40ish
on the intermediate playground. Students will wear their tie-dyed

 t-shirts as we launch our rockets. Please come and cheer us on! Our hope is that we get the year off to a fast and fun start!
Thanks,


Susie, Alison, and Brian

The 5th grade team     
